Всероссийская олимпиада школьников по английскому языку

2021 год

школьный этап

6 класс

Listening

Listen to the interview and decide which answer is correct, a, b or c.

- 1. George lives in
 - a. Los Angeles.
 - D New York.
 - c. Aspen.
- 2. George goes to the studios by
 - a. bus.
 - b. car.
 - (a) taxi.
- 3. In the Actors' Club he
 - a. plays computer games.
 - b. plays basketball.
 - (c) goes swimming.
- 4. George usually goes on holiday
 - a. in summer.
 - b. in February.
 - c. in winter.
- 5. George's favourite sport is
 - a. jogging.
 - (b). skiing.
 - c. swimming.

Reading

Time: 20 minutes

Task 1

Read the article about three schoolboys who go to different kinds of schools. For questions 1-8 choose the answer A, B or C.

William

I live in the country and go to the little village school. We are all together – boys and girls of all ages. We are like one big family. We never have any exams. The teachers are very good. We have different subjects: Maths, History, Science, PE. There are lots of after-school activities. I play in the school orchestra.

Mike

I live far away from school, that's why I don't go to school. I study at home. My parents help me, but most of my time I speak with my teachers on line through my web camera. I think it is funny to study at home and more interesting. You do homework when you want. Besides, I needn't wear a school uniform.

Tom

school basketball team. We win a lot of prizes History. We do interesting projects. That's exciting After school I play for the o'clock. We do a lot of subjects but I've got three favourite: English, French and uniform! I really hate it! We wear those little han! The school day begins a sign I go to the local school. It is the school for boys and we wear a uniform. The

1. Who has to wear a uniform?

' writtiam B Mike OTom

Who does well in sports?

A William B Mike CTom

3. Who never has exams? A)William B Mike

4. Who doesn't go to school? CTom

A William (B)Mike CTom

Who likes music?

6. Who goes to school for boys only?
A William B Mike C Tom A William B Mike CTom

Who doesn't like his uniform? A William B Mike CTom

8. Who works a lot on line? A William (B) Mike CTom

Task 2

эти вывески?) What do these signs mean? Circle the correct option a, b or c. (Что означанот

9) Open 9:30-5.30, Monday-Saturday

a) open in the evenings

b) open every day

(c) not open on Sundays

(a) no bikes on the grass

b) park your bikes on the grass

Don't ride your bike on the grass

c) leave your bike at home

Welcome to London

a) see you later

b) this is the way to London

here in London c) we hope you have a nice time

12) Keep to the left

a) dim thum left

b) look to your left

(1) that on the left side

13) Class 2A

a) This is a trotal mon

b) The seconom

c) This is a train

Use of English - 26 values Time: 20 minutes

Task 1

Read the article about kites. For questions 1 -8 choose the best word 4. B or строчки). С. (Для каждого пропуска 1 – 8 подберите одно подходящее слово во

Answer: 0 Example: $0 \quad A - fly$ B-flies C-flew

KITES

kites in all parts of the world. People first (0). Akites in China about 2,800 years (1) _____ but now we see

then build them (5) . . . they are going to fly.

two hours. The winning kite (8) to fly well, but also look very beautiful. You can find out more about this festival on the internet.

∞	7	6	S	4	ယ	2	1	
have	Some	To	how	bring	any	That	since	A
has	Another	By	where	brings	each	These	yet	В
Estri, very	Musch	For	Witter	Series and		There	100 E	0

letter in the word. For questions 9-13 write the words on your answer sheet. each one? The first letter is already there. There is one space for each other Read the descriptions of some things you eat or drink. What is the word for Напишите название продукта или напитка).

Answer: 0 pizza Example: 0 This Italian food usually has cheese and tomatoes on top. p____

- sweeter. 9. This is white or brown and we use it to make food and drinks taste
- People sometimes have this hot drink at the end of a meal.
- We make chips from these vegetables.
- 12. You can use any type of fruit to make this drink.
- 13. It consists of two pieces of bread with some other food between

Task 3

Choose the correct answer:

14.
She
is
engineer

- (A) a B) an C) --
- 15. I like small animals.
- $\{A\}$ the $\{B\}$ ---- $\{C\}$ a
- 16. Does she speak English?
- A) good B) better (C) well
- 17. Our football team the competition last week.
- A) win (B) won C) wins
- 18. is your telephone number?
- A) Which (B) What C) How
- 19. His hair short.
- A) are B) am (C) is
- 20. She is taller me.
- (A) than (B) as (C) that
- 21. Her brothers tall.
- A) are B) am (C) is
- 22. help me?
- A) Can you to B) You can © Can you
- 23. You worry about it.

- (A) not must B) don't must C) must not
- 24. What ...?
- \bigotimes does she want B) does she wants \bigotimes she want
- 25. Look! The boy
- (A) runs B) is running C) run
- 26. a picture on the wall.
- A) There is B) Is (C) There are

Writing – 11 баллов

Time: 20 minutes

Read this note from your pen friend Maria.

long will you stay? What would you like to do here? What food do I'm so happy that you are coming to visit me next Friday. How

Maria

and 3randmarer. How one your brave Write 30 - 40 words Answer her questions. Write a note to Maria. HON OF S PADT & TOUR HOW are your relatives? Hello! HOW OLE YOU MALIA?

+	+	t	U
∞	7	6	Contraction
13	6	0	2
			13
			7
			+ S

2. Use of English (max= 52) To

				1	<i>)</i>	+	1	.1	١	+	+	+	r	7
					∞	7	6	2	4	ω	2		item	F. 030
					A	β	C	7	6	В	C	C	Task 1	2. Osc or English (max-32)
					ا	<u> </u>		13	12	11	10	9	item	TOTAL:
								1	\	١	١)	Task 2	41:
26	25	24	23	22	21	20	19	18	17	16	15	14	item	
C	f	6	*	R	e	#	C	B	B	C	+	A	Task 3	
1	11	+	t	+	*	+	+	+	+	+	+	+		

3. Writing (max=30)

Содержание (10 баллов):

--Композиция (5 баллов):

Лексика (5 баллов):

Грамматика (5 баллов):

Орфография и пунктуация (5 баллов):

Total:

Общее количество баллов: 4/ из 100 %